
CAPITAL PROJECTS/ENGINEERING It’s real. 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To:   Mayor and City Council Members  

Steve Parker, City Manager  

 

From:  David Rabago, P.E., CFM, City Engineer 

 

Through:  Rick Cortes, Assistant City Manager  

 

Subject:  A.J. Briesemeister Middle School – School Zone Extension 

 

Date:   April 29, 2020 
 

 

Seguin Independent School District has requested the extension of the existing school 

zone limits for A.J. Briesemeister Middle School along West Court Street (UA 90) and 

West Kingsbury Street (US 90).  TxDOT performed a traffic study on UA 90 and US 90 

in the vicinity of A.J. Briesemeister Middle School and has approved a proposal to 

extend the school zones on these roadways.  The school zone limits will be extended 

west past the driveway on the west end of the school on both roadways.   

Staff recommends approval of the proposed extension of school zone limits and will be 

available to answer any questions at the Tuesday, May 5, 2020 City Council Meeting. 

 


